
“Best Choices:  The Ethical Journey”  
A project of the Canadian Child Care Federation and ECEBC 
 
 

Join colleagues on Saturday October 26th, 2019, 9:00am to 4:00pm for Modules 1 to 2 
and Saturday, November 23rd, 2019, 9:00am to 4:00pm for Modules 3 and 4 

Nanaimo Christian School, 198 Holland Road, Nanaimo, BC V9R 6W2 
 

 
Why is Ethics training important? 
Professionals in the Early Care & Learning 
sector work with one of the most vulnerable 
groups in society – young children.  The 
quality of the interactions between young 
children and their caregivers has a 
significant, enduring impact on children’s 
lives.  The intimacy of the relationship and 
the potential that exists to do harm call for a 
commitment on the part of early childhood 
educators to the highest standards of ethical 
practice.   
 
ECEBC recognizes its responsibility to 

promote ethical practices and attitudes on the part of Early Care & Learning professionals.  This four-
part series guides participants on a journey of ethical discovery and awareness.  Participants will have 
the opportunity to explore personal values, beliefs and assumptions, and examine the complexities in 
ethical decision making.   
 

For more information regarding Modules One to Four, please visit ECEBC’s ethics training page at 
http://www.ecebc.ca/programs/ethics.html 

Morning refreshments will be provided but please bring a packed lunch 

We are delighted to let you know that as we are re-developing our Best Choices curriculum, this training 
is being offered at a significantly subsidized rate for all four modules in total: Members $40 – Non 

Members $60 

Please note that the workshop maximum capacity is 25 participants. 

Register early as spaces fill up quickly! 

 
Please return registration forms and payment before 12 noon on Friday 27th September 2019 to: 

Annie Charker – Education Coordinator – acharker@ecebc.ca 

T: 604 709 6063 ext. 5  F: 604 709 6077 

 


